
     Tim Etheridge, Maintenance  
Email:  timetheridge@fbcsumrall.org 

Carla Cook, Financial Secretary 
Email:  carlacook@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.758.4738  

Marilyn Sumrall, Church Secretary 
Email:  marilynsumrall@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.549.6793                                                

     Hampton Sims 
Minister to Children 

 Email:  hamptonsims@fbcsumrall.org  
Phone:  601.320.4942  

Opportunities for Ministry 

 

Sunday   
 

Classic Service       8:30 am 
Sunday School        9:45 am 
Contemporary Service    11:00 am 
Student  Worship Team        4:00 pm 
Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal      5:00 pm 
Evening Worship       6:00 pm 
Business Meeting       7:00 pm 
 
Wednesday 

 

Ladies Bible Study       9:00 am 

Fellowship Meal        5:15 pm 
Kid’s Activities       6:15 pm 
Student Activities       6:15 pm 
Prayer Meeting       6:30 pm 
Handbell Rehearsal       7:00 pm 

Reed McDaniel 
Minister to Students 

Email:  reedmcdaniel@fbcsumrall.org 
Phone:  601.452.0127  

 
Tuesday, January 15 

Senior Adult Luncheon  
 join us for soup & salad. 

 
The quartet will be providing 

entertainment.  

 
Family Life Center 

11:00 AM 

Phillip Butler 
Minister of Music & Education 
Email:  phillipbutler@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.516.0699  

 

Dr. Philip Cooper 
Senior Pastor 

Email:  philipcooper@fbcsumrall.org 
Phone:  601.516.0790  

 

169 Center Ave., Sumrall, MS  39482 
Phone 601.758.4738  Fax 601.758.3762 

www.fbcsumrall.org 

Church Office Hours 
 

Monday - Friday 
8 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

 

The office is closed                              
12 noon - 1 p.m. daily. 

 

Financial Secretary  
 

Office Hours:  Tuesday & Wednesday 
8 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

Wednesday Night Meal—$6.00 
 

Hamburger, French Fries 
Dessert & Drink 

RECORDS FOR  SUNDAY,  

January 6, 2019 

Total in Morning Worship: 388  
Sunday School Attendance: 304 

Budget Needs Per Week:  $14,972.00 
Budget Offering:  $19,109.02 

Lottie Moon to date:  $19,147.00 

  

Red Basket total for  January 
was $197.00. Thank you for your 

generosity! 

The Ladies Lunch Bunch will meet at 
Twisted Skillet in Hattiesburg on 

Thursday, January 17 at 11:30.  
All ladies are invited to attend.  

Speaker:  
Tyler Golson 

Worship  Band: 
As Isaac 

January 13, 2019 

The church council will meet, Jan. 
14th at 6:30 pm In the youth room.  
All staff and committee chairs are  

invited to attend. 

 

Parents of students (grades 1-12) interested 
in Bible Drill, please contact Phillip Butler. 

Beginning January 20 at 5:00 pm 



   

 
GUESTS 

Please complete and place in the offering plate. 
 

___first visit ___visited before ___attend often 
 

___Please update my contact Information. 
 

I’M A GUEST OF __________________________ 
 

I attended the ___ Classic ___ Contemporary Service 
 

NAME___________________________________ 
 

SPOUSE’S NAME_________________________ 
 

ADDRESS_______________________________ 
 

________________________________________ 
 

CELL PHONE_____________________________ 
 

EMAIL ADDRESS:  
 

________________________________________ 
 

I am interested in the Discover First Class:.  
 

_____ Enroll Me  _____ Contact Me 
 
ARE YOU A MEMBER OF A CHURCH, IF SO, 
WHAT CHURCH? 
________________________________________ 
 

I WOULD LIKE TO BE VISITED ___ YES ___ NO 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 
________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________ 
  
I WOULD LIKE MORE INFORMATION ON: 
 

___ HAVING A PERSONAL RELATIONSHIP 
 WITH JESUS CHRIST 
 

____BECOMING A CHURCH MEMBER 
 

____ENROLLING IN BIBLE STUDY 
 

____MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

____ADULT MINISTRY 
 

____STUDENT MINISTRY 
 

____CHILDREN/PRESCHOOL MINISTRY 
 

www.fbcsumrall.org 
 

January 13, 2019 

Angel Patrol 
The Angel Patrol is a ministry to our shut-ins, widows, and others who 

may have need of things like transportation, lunches delivered, or minor 

repairs, etc. If you would be interested in volunteering, please sign the list 

in the foyer or at the Information Desk. If you have any questions see   

Ms. Pat Russell or call the church office. 

 

   

 

In order to help with bookkeeping, please put your contributions  
(cash or checks) in an envelope with your name on it before placing  

in the offering plate. Offering envelopes may be found in the pew racks,  
or boxes of envelopes may be picked up from the church office. 

 

What Good is Government? 
 

Romans 13:1-14 
 

How should Christians relate to their government authorities? 
 

Big Idea: Christians should submit to the authority of ruling government. 

 
  I. Because of Commitment: God Ordained Government (13:1-4) 
 
 A.  Government restrains evil (13:3) 
 
 B.   Rebellion against government is rebellion against God (13:3) 
 
 C.  Judgment follows rebellion (13:2-4) 
 
II.  Because of Conscience: We Are Called to Live by Love (13:5-10) 
 
 A.  Pay Your Taxes (13:6-7) 
 
 B.  Pay Your Debts (13:8) 
 
 C.  Love Your Neighbor (13:3-10) 
 
III.  Because of Accountability: Time is Short (13:11-14)    

Connecting to ChristEach OtherThe World 

Lamar Baptist Association is a great source for  needy families in Lamar    
County. They take donations of clothing, household items, appliances, furniture and 

linens.  They also have a monthly schedule of food items that you can donate.  
During the month of January they request donations of breakfast food (grits,        

oatmeal, pop tarts, syrup) & soups. You may br ing your  food donations to the 
church office or drop them in the box outside the office door. If you would like more 

information about LBA or would like to donate your time, call                              
Connie Ladner at 601.268.7334 or see Missy Mitchell. 

       TODAY’S VOLUNTEERS 
 

NURSERY WORKERS:  
 

     Classic: Belinda Herrin, Jane Simm, Brandy Boyer, Rachel Stevens 

     Contemporary:  BB -   Barron Crawford 
         Tod 1 - Alesia Lucas, Lindsey Sims 
         Tod 2 - Justin Winburn, Hannah Broom 
 

       Evening:  John Carley, Lynda Lofton 
 

USHERS (Classic): Chuck Cook, Joey Newsom, Kyle Bass 
 

USHERS (Contemporary): Jason Goar, Vince McGrew 
 

PRAYER PARTNERS: Morning  -  Sid Sumrall 

              Evening  -   Virginia Allmon 
   

CHILDREN’S CHURCH (Contemporary): Brittany & Maddie Smith 
 

DEACON COUNTERS:  John Carley, Josh Williamson 
 

ANGEL PATROL:  Missy Mitchell - 601.520.3402 

In order to ensure that you receive your  
End of the Year contribution statement,  

please be sure the church office has your correct address. 

The ladies will begin a new Bible study on Wednesday, January 16th.  

“Mom Set Free” by Jeannie Cunnion. Books can be purchased at Lifeway. 

The class meets at 6:20 pm in the Parlor. Contact Britni Winburn or the 

church office for more information. 

Saturday, Jan. 26 - Mission Project - at Suburban Baptist Church 
New Orleans, LA. We will be hanging doors, painting, sheet rock work and 
other projects. Anyone interested in helping this church get back into their  

Education space, contact Phillip Butler or Mike Shumock. 

 

 

Monday 
 

5:30 PM - 3rd & 4th Girls 
6:30 PM - 5th & 6th Boys 
 

Tuesday 
 

5:30 PM - 1st & 2nd Girls 
6:30 PM - 3rd & 4th Boys 
7:30 PM - 5th & 6th Girls 

Thursday 
 

5:30 PM - K5 
6:30 PM - 1st & 2nd Boys 

UPWARD BASKETBALL PRACTICE SCHEDULE 


